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URGENT MEMORANDUM 

DATE: 9 January 2022 

TO:  Rock Haven Community  

FROM: Natalie Rolling-Edlebeck, Licensed Nursing Home Administrator   

RE: Positive Cases of COVID-19 

Rock Haven has identified two positive cases. Both cases are of employees.   
These employees are quarantined. We believe these employees were exposed 
within the community.  
 
No resident has tested positive for COVID-19.  
 
All positive cases are reported to the Rock County Public Health Office.  
 
The facility continues to follow guidelines set by the Centers of Disease Control 
(CDC) and Prevention.  

We ask that everyone following the recommendations set by CDC:  

• Social Distancing/staying home if possible 
• Washing Hands for 20 seconds with soap and water or alcohol-based hand 

rub  
• Wear a mask or face covering when indoor if with people that are not part 

of your household  
• Self-isolating if showing any signs or symptoms of COVID-19 
• Seek medical assistance as necessary 

If questions arise, please contact the facility Infection Preventionist, Marilyn Burns 
RN, ADON at (608) 757-5162.   

Kind Regards,  

Natalie Rolling-Edlebeck LNHA  


